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Senator Cash asked:  
 
Will the Committee for the Select Council on Women's Issues commence on 30 June, 2011? 
If not, why not? 
 
Answer: 
 
The Communiqué of the Council of Australian Governments (COAG) meeting held on 
13 February 2011 announced the system of Ministerial Councils will be reformed from 
30 June 2011 and information on the new COAG Ministerial Council system can be found at 
the COAG website: www.coag.gov.au. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


